
Did you know you can shop on the Internet and benefit StreetCats at the same time? Log onto  
www.igive.com, designate StreetCats as your charity, and we’ll get a percentage of the purchase. 
Igive has over 600 merchants with 30 different categories, so you’re sure to find something you love! Fall 2006
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Mission Statement: StreetCats, Inc., believes that all cats deserve a home. StreetCats wishes to reduce the population of unwanted 
cats by maintaining “A Stitch-in-Time,” a spay and neuter program for feral cats, and by sheltering cats who no longer have people to 
care for them. We seek adoptive families who value animals and will love and protect our StreetCats.

StreetCats garage sale
Our annual Fall garage sale will be held on Thursday, 
Oct. 26, and Friday, Oct. 27.  If we have a lot of items 
unsold, we might open on Saturday morning, Oct. 28, but 
that won’t be decided until Oct. 27.

The sale will be held at the same address as always: 84th 
& Louisville (just off 81st & Harvard). It will start daily at 
8:00 a.m. and will close in the afternoons around 3:00 
or so.

If you have items to donate, please bring them to 
StreetCats in The Farm Shopping Center (5217 S. 
Sheridan) or call 298-0104 and someone will call you 
back about your donations. Please mark Oct. 26 & 27 
on your calendars and come by and buy those items 
you’ve been looking for and support StreetCats at the 
same time.

Volunteer spotlight
Stop by the shop on Wednesdays, and Sheila Chenoweth, our 
featured volunteer, will “talk your leg off” sharing her passion for 
cats. 

She has loved all animals since she was a little girl, but she 
says that cats are her favorite because they are entertaining 
and affectionate, as well as independent and clean. She has 
volunteered in various shelters since she was 16, living in seven 
different states. 

We are fortunate that Sheila discovered StreetCats four 
years ago and has generously donated her time, energy, and 
resources ever since. 

Since Sheila has had experience with so many rescue groups, 
serving on the boards of several, it is indeed a compliment when she says, “StreetCats is of the 
highest quality in every aspect of policy, personnel, facility, and operation.” 

Sheila shares her home with husband Ben and four kitty kids: Abby age 12, Rodney, age 11, 
Tucker, age 2, and Tony Baloney, age 1. (Tucker and Tony are StreetCats alumni.) 

Thanks, Sheila, for being a volunteer we can always count on!

Birthday girls 
We have often bragged that StreetCats has some of the 
most generous supporters, and these two people have pro-
ven that to be true. 

Cassy Russell had her friends, family, and co-workers at 
Bailey Reporting & Video donate supplies and money to 
StreetCats in honor of her birthday. 

But there’s more! Darcie Golden, along with her family and 
friends, arrived for her annual birthday donation party this 
summer. Darcie’s heart of gold has been giving for four years 
now by celebrating her birthday with StreetCats. Her friends 
and family have donated much-needed supplies and items 
for the kitties in lieu of giving birthday gifts to her. 

Darcie and Cassy truly have Hearts of Gold! Thank you 
so much for your generous spirit and continued support of 
StreetCats!  


